
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 10/25/2017 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Greg Fath, Steve Nicolella, Marc Rossi, Jim Usilton, George Eggers, Stephanie Chambers, Maria Giangiulio, Steve 

Clark, Dennis Coyle 

 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were made available to the attendees from the October Meeting. Marc Rossi made the motion to 

approve and Greg Fath seconded that motion. All in favor. 

 

Program Update 

Registrations will run online until October 31st. November 1st begins in person registration and a late fee.  There is 

no guarantee of placement. 

Member at Large – Chris Bachich would like to be considered for this position.  We have invited him to the 

November meeting.  

Steve Nicolella wanted it noted in the Minutes that a Washington Township resident requested to play in Deptford 

Township. Approved 

 

Intramural Update 

Draft to occur mid-November.  Older drafts will occur after the High school teams are announced. 

Only one coach per team allowed at the draft, no children 

Draft sheets will be made available to coaches at least 48 hours before. Include all rating categories 

 

Travel Update 

George – All uniforms have been ordered 

Steve N made motion to accept all girls’ travel coaches.  Stephanie seconded the motion. All were in favor.  

Jim – All coaches have been assigned by Baseline Hoops 

 

Pictures 

Maria has confirmed the dates for pictures on January 20th and 21st  
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Finances 

Greg submitted the monthly financial statement.  Was reviewed by all. 

Referee Update 

Monday was the first clinic with 5 people attending.  Dates for future clinics will be sent to Mike Rossi to put on the 

website. 

New Business 

Coaches’ Gifts – different ideas were proposed and Board decided to look into Long Sleeve T-shirt.  Greg will reach 

to MBM for pricing and logo 

George expressed concern that the top intramural players were not being notified about the opportunity to 

participate in the Travel league.  Would like to surpass relying on coaches and instead directly message the families 

and invite them out to tryouts. 

Dennis Coyle spoke to the Board about Clinic and as director how he would like to run the program.  He also 

requested the Board purchase 50 – 251/2 inch basketballs which are more developmentally appropriate.  Maria will 

talk to Gianna about this. 

 

Dennis was asked if he would be interested in the Member at Large position and he said yes he would be.  Steve N 

made the motion to approve Dennis to the Member at Large position and Jim seconded that motion.  All in favor.  

 

Next Meeting  

Wednesday November 29, 2017 at 7:30 Senior Center  

 


